Livonia Township Special Meeting September 13, 2010

On Monday September13, 2010 the Livonia Board of Supervisors met in a Special Meeting located at Zimmerman City Hall following the Joint Township/City meeting.

Those present: Supervisors Doebler, Hass, Hewitt, Manthei Sherper and Clerk/Treasurer Spencer.

Chairman Sherper called the meeting to order at 8:35 p.m. to consider fall mowing of Town road ditches.

Hass/Manthei unanimous to contract with Janice Wallin for mowing of the East/West and North/South Township collector roads.

Hewitt/Doebler unanimous to adjourn at 8:40 p.m.

Dated this 27th day of September 2010

Chair or Vice Chair

Clerk/Treasurer or Deputy Clerk/Treasurer